
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Mayville Utilities has found elevated lead levels in some homes in Mayville. 

The levels are above the U.S Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) action limit. Mayville Utilities 

source water and finished drinking water do not contain lead. 

When water makes contact with plumbing containing lead for several hours, lead may ‘leach’ into the 

drinking water. Homes built prior to 1950 are more likely to have lead pipes, and homes built prior to 

1984 may have lead solder at joints. 

Mayville Utilities is committed to addressing this concern and educating our customers about lead. 

Please visit our website at www.mayvillecity.com and choose the water and wastewater department tab 

for more information and tips for minimizing the effects of lead. 

http://www.mayvillecity.com/

